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Hey everyone, 

I took some meeting minutes for our LRC yesterday. Sharing them here:

For Next year, there are a few changes that we wanted to make the Union aware of before
advising the Floor Fellows. We're advising the floor fellows, purposely, before the offers go
out so they can make decisions to return knowing the changes.

All Floor Fellows will be provided with Single Student Rooms Next year

This has been in the works for the last 5 years. The suites are going to be
modified/renovated into multiple rooms to increase our capacity of students. 
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Thanks,

Dan
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